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Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome to the end of Term 5.

We return to school on Monday 4th June.

GDPR
This year's most popular acronym (GDPR: General Data Protection Regulation) comes

in to force today. Our updated Privacy Notice can be found on the school website, in
the Policies section under the Information tab:

http://www.dentonprimaryschool.co.uk/website/policies/ 10126

Sports Results

Our Year é boys' team played in a tournament in Seaford on Tuesday. We won one
(against Seaford Primary 'A’), drew one (against Seaford Primary ‘B’) and lost one (to
Cradle Hill) in what was a very tight group stage, and narrowly missed out on a semi-
final spot, before playing two further matches, both of which we won. A big well done
to Jack, Rylie, Daniel, Blayne, Joe, Maxwell, Joshua, Sheldon and Alfie.

Our girls’ team hosted Firle on Thursday and won 4-2 in an enthralling — if not rather
s0ggy - encounter. The proud ladies were: Alicia, Jessica, Katie, Jodie, Rhia (1 goal),
Katrina (1 goal), Amber, Kacie (2 goals) and Millie.

Cup Assembly

This morning saw our first ever Cup Assembly. A child in each class was chosen by their
teacher for making exceptional progress during Term 5. The hard-working winners
were: Lola (Year 1), Oliver (Year 2), Louie (Year 3), Sean (Year 3), Mia (Year 4), Katie
(Year 5) and Lewie (Year 6) — congratulations!

| hope you all enjoy a fantastic half-term.

Mr Guy Walsh
Headteacher




